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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes the high-level delegation of Botswana to this UPR session and thanks them for presenting their national report. 
Iran commends Botswana for its accession to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, as well as the measures taken by the government to protect and promote the rights of persons with disabilities.

In the spirit of constructive engagement, Iran offers the following two recommendations to Botswana:

1. To continue developing and implementing effective legislative and administrative measures aimed at strengthening the implementation of the poverty eradication strategy, especially through the national development plan.
2. To continue taking effective measures to facilitate access to education for all children, especially girls.
Iran wishes Botswana a successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President.


